
 
 

 NOTICE ON THE DISCONTINUATION OF GOLF 
WEEKEND BALLOTING AND UPDATE ON THE 

OPENING TIME FOR GOLF TEE-TIME 
ONLINE BOOKING

Dear Members,

The Weekend Golf Balloting was introduced during the 
COVID-19 pandemic to manage the high golf utilisation rate 
and provide a fair opportunity for Members to secure a slot 
during weekends. As golf utilisation returns to normalcy, 
the Club finds it necessary to adapt to the changing needs 
of our Members.
  
As such, the Club is pleased to announce that, following 
approval from the Greens Committee, the Weekend Golf 
Balloting will be discontinued. The last weekend balloting 
is on Friday, 22 December 2023, for the weekend of 30th 
& 31st December 2023.
 
For the weekend of 6th and 7th January 2024, Members 
will be able to reserve weekend tee times without having 
to go through the balloting process.
 
The Club would also like to announce that the opening 
time for golf tee-time online booking will continue to 
commence at 7:00AM, daily, following a Members’ survey 
which concluded on Thursday, 30 November 2023.
 
The survey poll reviewed that majority of the Members 
have been accustomed to this schedule, and therefore, 
there will be no changes to the existing opening time.
 
Thank you for your attention and continued support.
 
Sincerely,

Elliott Gray 
General Manager
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